
Wednesday, May 1st, 2024

We hope that you are staying cool and enjoying the sweet sound of the cicadas in this month of May!

We just wanted to give you an update to our delivery schedule for the upcoming holiday, so that you and your
farm can plan accordingly and be prepared. Both Pittsboro Feed & Pittsboro Pet Supply will be closed on
Monday, May 27th, 2024 in observance of Memorial Day.

Our delivery schedule, will be adjusted:

● Monday Route Day - orders placed by Sunday at 11:59pm will be delivered on Tuesday, May 28th
● Tuesday Route Day - orders placed by Monday at 11:59pm will be delivered on either Tuesday, May

28th or Wednesday, May 29th
● Wednesday Route Day (normal) - orders placed by Tuesday at 11:59pm will be delivered on

Wednesday, May 29th
● Thursday Route Day (normal) - orders placed by Wednesday at 11:59pm will be delivered on

Thursday, May 30th
● Friday Route Day (normal) - orders placed by Thursday at 11:59pm will be delivered on Friday, May

31st

If you have any questions about this delivery schedule or in general, feel free to contact us at (919) 542-2454
or support@pittsborofeed.com. If you would like to look for future holiday schedules or other delivery frequently
asked questions, please visit our website at www.pittsborofeed.com/pages/delivery-faqs

Thank you so much for being our customers and supporting both Pittsboro Feed & Pittsboro Pet Supply. We
appreciate it more than you know!

Have a safe holiday from David, Christine, Josh & the entire staff!
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